
 
 

 
State Representative Meirath Selected for  

House Pro-Life Working Group 
 

JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. – Today, State Rep. Mark Meirath made the following statement after 
being selected by Missouri House Speaker Jon Patterson to join the House working group dedicated to 
addressing the state of pro-life issues in Missouri following the passage of Amendment 3: 
 
"I am deeply honored to be selected to this working group by the Speaker. Protecting the most 
vulnerable is a responsibility I take very seriously, and I look forward to working alongside my 
colleagues to ensure Missouri remains a strong advocate for the sanctity of life,” Meirath, R-Excelsior 
Springs, said. “I am committed to thoughtful, compassionate policymaking that upholds our values and 
supports mothers, children & families across our state." 
 
Representative Mark Meirath, a Republican, represents part of Clay County (District 39), including 
the cities of Excelsior Springs and Kearney, in the Missouri House of Representatives. He was elected 
to his first term in November 2024. For more information, please contact Rep. Meirath by phone at 
573-751-1468 or email at Mark.Meirath@house.mo.gov. 
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